
Upscale Barn Sale 

 
 

The attached picture is from last year’s Upscale Barn Sale.  This fun event will again 

be held during the annual Grange Strawberry Festival on June 16, from 3pm until 

dark.  This sale is a 50/50 split of the price of the item sold, with the owner getting 

50 %. If the item is not sold, the owner gets it back.  Past participants have enjoyed 

seeing their interesting things displayed, and watching to see if their wonderful item 

is sold!  So look through your treasures, and decide if you have something that might 

be of interest to sell.  Call Ed Bazinet (508-943-5509) to see if it will fit into this 

year’s event. Space will not allow for display of large collections, and Ed can advise 

on what has worked in the past. All items must be at the barn by June 12, so begin 

looking through your stuff! Remember, if you leave it for your heirs, it might be put 

out in a yard sale or the landfill!  So sell it now and enjoy the event while helping out 

the Tavern!  Also, there will be a preview evening, June 15 from 5-8, for Tavern 

members and guests. This is a BYOB/lawn chair/munchies event where we get 

together to enjoy the summer evening and browse (and buy!) before the large crowds.  


